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For Immediate Release 

Deeprock Announces Changes to the Executive Management 
 
VANCOUVER, CANADA, February 06, 2020 – DeepRock Minerals Inc. (the “Company”) (CSE Symbol: 

“DEEP”) announces two changes to the composition of the management team. Richard Shatto is now 

interim CEO of the Company, taking over from Patrick O’Brien. Matt Reams is now interim CFO of the 

Company, taking over from Kay Wong-Alafriz. 

 

The Company thanks both Mr. O’Brien and Ms. Wong-Alafriz for their services over the past year.   

 
 

For more information, please contact: 

Richard Shatto, Interim CEO and President 

Telephone: 604-689-1148 

Email: rs@deeprockmineralsinc.com 

 

 
The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. This news release may contain “forward-
looking statements”, which are statements about the future based on current expectations or beliefs. For this purpose, statements of historical fact 

may be deemed to be forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements by their nature involve risks and uncertainties, and there can be no 

assurance that such statements will prove to be accurate or true. Investors should not place undue reliance on forward-looking statements. The 

Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-looking statements except as required by law. 

 

 


